
Submit a Picture for UUSC’s Human Rights Leadership Celebration Slideshow! 

Thank you for your interest in participating in UUSC’s Human Rights Leadership Celebration, which 

will be held on Thursday, December 9 at 7:00 p.m. ET / 4:00 p.m PT.   

In recognition of International Human Rights Day, December 10, we are excited to join with you in 

honoring social justice leaders who are effecting real change around the world. We also want to hear 

from UUSC members, our allies, and grassroots partners, and learn about what human rights mean to 

you.   

To this end, we invite you to be a part of the celebration by submitting a photograph for our Human 

Rights Slideshow! To participate, please choose a word or short phrase (3-5 words) that you see as 

important to human rights work. For example, this could be a human right included in the Universal 

Declaration of Human Rights, a social justice issue close to your heart, or a concept you believe is 

essential to advancing human rights. 

Please print your word or short phrase clearly on a piece of paper or tablet in marker or thick 

lettering, with the words at least 2 inches in size. You can have someone else take your picture, or you 

can take the photo as a selfie on your phone, with your computer, or with a digital camera. We ask 

that you please take the photo oriented horizontally and submit it by email to 

development@uusc.org or upload it to this dropbox link by Monday, November 29. Please note that 

we will be sharing picture submissions during the event on December 9th. 

Here are some examples: 

If you have questions about submitting a photograph, please contact us at development@uusc.org or 

call 617-868-6600. 

We also invite you to share this request, as well as the invitation to the Celebration, with others! 

Many thanks! 
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